
More info: www.norfolk-pcc.gov.uk 
All are welcome

When:  Tuesday, 13 December, 6pm to 8pm. 
 
Where:  ‘Discover King’s Lynn’ unit, Vancouver Quarter,  
24 Broad Street, King’s Lynn, PE30 1DS.

Got a question about policing in  
Norfolk?

 
If so, Police and Crime Commissioner Giles Orpen-Smellie will 
be hosting a live Q&A in King’s Lynn with Chief Constable  
Paul Sanford to discuss the challenges and pressures facing 
policing in the county. 

Please pop along and ‘Have your Say’.....


